


VAANI’s Vision and Mission
VAANI’s vision is to advocate for the right of every deaf child to a full and complete life with respect and dignity.
VAANI’s mission is to promote the entitlement of every deaf child to total and complete access to communication,
education, protection and personal safety, equity and equality in all spheres and information and knowledge
to reach his or her full potential as an individual and as a member of society.

About VAANI

Meet Vani, our mascot
Vani is a little deaf girl, bright, alert and just a little bit
shy as you can see from the way she’s hiding behind her
mother  on our front cover.  She represents every Indian
deaf child who is the direct beneficiary of all VAANI, Deaf
Children’s Foundation’s activities.

All VAANI programmes are planned to help parents like
Vani’s mother by promoting the exchange of clear and
balanced information and opportunities for families of
deaf children to come together, access information and
develop their knowledge, and make informed choices
for their children.
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VAANI Activities in West Bengal
In the first part of the year, VAANI’s work in West Bengal was mainly to do with spreading awareness about our
acivities, our objectives and the strategy of work.  Over 2200 deaf children have felt the impact of these awareness
programmes in West Bengal. We conducted training programmes on screening and early identification for the
mobilisers at CINI Asha, who worked with children from the slums in four wards of Kolkata. This  concretised
into the Kolkata Metropolitan Project that took off at the end of the year with financial support from Axis Bank
Foundation.

Screening camps that are conducted by VAANI help to categorise the deaf children into those requiring general
educational intervention, those who require early stimulation and pre-learning skills and children who will
require ENT intervention. During these camps, the VAANI team interacts with family members who accompany
these deaf children and gives them basic information about issues around childhood deafness. The resource
centres that have been set up as part of the Kolkata Metropolitan Project in the slum areas are used for screening
programmes as well as for educational intervention required for the children identified.

We look forward to some very rewarding work in the region.
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